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1800 55 1800 

 
Office Hours 

Mon/Thurs - 8.00am - 4.00pm 

Friday – 8.00am – 3.00pm 

 
2022 TERM DATES 

Term 1: 31st Jan – 8th April 
Term 2: 26th April – 1st July 
Term 3: 18th July – 23rd Sept 
Term 4: 10th Oct – 15th Dec   

 
   

 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

School Development Days 
Term 2: Friday 3rd June 
Term 3: Monday 29th August 
Term 4: Friday 4th November 
 

School Hours 
8.30am – 2.30pm 

Recess - 10.40am – 11.00am 
Lunch - 1.00pm – 1.30pm 

 
 
 

2023 
Kindy Enrolments 

Now open 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 
Term four has commenced very smoothly thanks to the hard work of our staff and the 
wonderful students who attend BPPS. Like all school terms, term four will be very busy. 
A couple of events for parents to keep in mind: 
Friday 28th October: World Teacher Day (staff love receiving positive feedback) 
Friday 28th October: Day for Daniel (a great message for us all, Thanks to Sandy K for 
organising) 
Friday 4th November: School Development Day (students do not attend) 
Wednesday 9th November: Parent Cyber Safety Session 6:30pm – 8:00pm. 
Thursday 1st December: Hello High School – 6pm – 7:30 pm - An evening for Parents of 
Yr 6 students on how to assist their children transition to high school 
Thursday 8th December: School Concert Night 
Unfortunately, we have had to postpone the Parent Maths Activity afternoon. We will 
pick this activity up in 2023. 
Also occurring this term is the Year 6 camp, 2 teachers from Indonesia spending a week 
in the school, Inter school Athletics Carnival, EALD Parent Meeting, 2023 Kindergarten 
Orientation, Student Reports, Choir Performance, P&C Disco and a NUMERO Comp. 
As you can see, a busy term! 
Thank you to the parents who took the time to complete the National School Opinion 
Survey last term. We received 201 responses well up on the 96 last time it was 
conducted. 
85% of parents either agree or strongly agree that SeeSaw is an effective 
communication tool. 
85% of parents also agreed or strongly agreed that the school’s vision for digital 
technologies will meet their child’s need in the foreseeable future. 
91% of parents agree or strongly agree that they are happy to support early close once 
a year so the school can conduct Three Way Conferences / Parent Meetings. 
The following graph indicates the overall responses. Generally speaking, the data 
indicates that the community is happy with all aspects of Bletchley Park PS. An average 
score above 4 places us in the, agree to strongly agree, categories. 
Below are some of the comments made by parents: 
Very happy with the progress my children are making at this school. 
Really good school. 
Very happy with all of the extra support being given to my child. Every teacher he has 
had has been fabulous. 
Keep up the great work as I can see progress with my child. A big thank you. 
A great school. 
Teachers yelling can be reduced. 
Bullying is encouraged at this school. What do you expect when principal and teachers 
are bullies themselves. Bletchley Park PS is a school that’s got it all wrong! Encouraging 
unfair and unethical processes. 
Toilets need better cleaning. 
Thank you to all at Bletchley Park PS. 
Greatly appreciate support at the school. 
We love the school very much, just needs a bigger car park. 
Great school. 
 
 
 

https://kidshelpline.com.au/
https://www.wa.gov.au/government/covid-19-coronavirus
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Have an amazing fortnight 
 
Kind Regards Wayne Walpole 
 

Call Out for Donations for our End of Year Book Prizes 
 

BOOK PRIZES - Calling on our local Business and Community Families 
 

If any local businesses or school families would like to sponsor a Book Award for the 2022 Awards Night, 
please inform the school office.  
Each book award is to the value of $25 and each sponsor will have a thankyou placed in our Christmas 
Program. 
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Term FOUR -  2022 

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1 10 Oct 
 

11 Oct 
 

12 Oct 
 

13 Oct 
 

14 Oct 
 

2 

 

 

17 Oct 
P&C Meeting 

Kindy Group A 
Excursion - Jungle Gym 

18 Oct 
Kindy Group B 
Excursion - Jungle 
Gym 

19 Oct 
 

20 Oct 
Yr3 - Excursion 

Kings Park 

21 Oct 
Numero Competition 

 
Junior Assembly - LA4 

3 24 Oct 
School Board 

 

25 Oct 
 

26 Oct 
 

27 Oct 
Yr6 Camp 

Parent Meeting 
2:40pm 

28 Oct 

Day for Daniel 
Senior Assembly - 

LA33 & 34 

4 31 Oct 
 
 

1 Nov 
Interschool 

Athletics Jumps 

2 Nov 
ASD Carnival 

Gosnells PS 

3 Nov 
Interschool Athletics 

4 Nov 
School Dev Day 

Students DO NOT Attend 

5 7 Nov 
 

8 Nov 9 Nov 
Cyber Safety 

Parent Meeting 
6:30 - 8pm 

10 Nov 
 

11 Nov 
 
 

Junior Assembly - LA13 

6 14 Nov 
Yr6 Student 

Camp Meeting 
1:30pm 

15 Nov 
Yr6 Camp 

16 Nov 
Yr6 Camp 

17 Nov 
Yr6 Camp 

18 Nov 
Yr6 Camp 

 
Senior Assembly - LA20 

7 21 Nov 
School Board 

 

22 Nov 23 Nov 
Yr6 Councillors 

Parliament 
House 

24 Nov 25 Nov 
P&C Disco 

Hawaiian Luau Theme 
Senior Assembly - 

Choir/Music Ensemble 

8 28 Nov 
P&C Meeting 

 

29 Nov 30 Nov 1 Dec 
Hello High School 
Evening for Yr 6 

parents 6 -7:30 pm 

2 Dec 
Kindy - Orientation Day 

(More info to follow) 

9 5 Dec 
Campion 2023 

Stationary pick-up 
2pm - 3:30pm 

Choir Performance 

6 Dec 7 Dec 8 Dec 

School Concert 
9 Dec 

10 12 Dec 

Graduation 
13 Dec 

Reports Home 
14 Dec 15 Dec 

Yr6 - Bounce 
16 Dec 

Students Do Not Attend 

 

Bletchley Park Primary School             

Term FOUR Planner 2022 
                                    Lot 5003, Balfour Street, Southern River WA 6155   Ph: 9234 6400   

Website: www.bletchleyparkps.wa.edu.au 
Email: bletchleypark.ps@education.wa.edu.au 

Office Hours:   Mon-Thurs 8.15am – 4.00pm 
Friday    -    8.15am – 3.00pm 

 

 

School Hours 
8.30am – 2.30pm 

Assembly 
Friday 8.30am 

http://www.bletchleyparkps.wa.edu.au/
mailto:bletchleypark.ps@education.wa.edu.au
mailto:bletchleypark.ps@education.wa.edu.au
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Merit and Values Award Winners – 23rd September 2022 
 

 

 

Be, Think, Grow Awards Date: 23rd September 2022 

Area Year Student Teacher 

Science Class Noah  Ms Browning 

Science Class Anida Mrs Davey 

Art Class Ashvin Mrs Bryant 

Music Class Bjorn  Mrs Watson  

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 Newsletter 2022 

Merit and Values Award Winners – 23rd September 2022 
 

Junior Assembly Merit Award Date: 23rd September 2022 

Area Year Student Teacher 

LA 1 Yr1 Roham, IIzaya  Mrs Chave 

LA 2 Yr1 Adel, Arjun  Mrs Anderson 

LA 3 Yr1 Shireen, Taariq  Mrs Hill/ Mrs Grace 

LA 4 Yr1 Mahi, Jared, Gordon  Mrs Long 

LA 10 Yr2 Spencer, Tsherub, Marisa  Ms Goodlet 

LA 11 Yr2 Imala,  Armani  Mrs Macdonald 

LA 12 Yr2 Jazzveer, Nathan  Miss Capewell 

LA 13 Yr2 Jack, Jayden Miss Christie 

LA 5 Yr3 Aisha, Hudson  Mrs Cochrane / Mrs Pestell 

LA 7  Yr3 Luke, Memphis  Mrs Ziegelaar 

LA 8 Yr3 Shubgun, Shavarnah  Miss Bendeich 

LA 9 Yr3 Meha, Alex  Mrs Faulkner 

LA 14 Yr3 Vansh  Mrs Snell / Mrs Tantiprasut 

Art Class LA2 Mrs Bryant 

Library Class LA10 Mrs Isgar 

Indonesian Class No Award Mrs Colquhoun 

Music Class LA8 Mrs Watson  

Sport Class No Award Mr Palmer 

Science Class LA5 
No Award 

Mrs Davey 
Miss Browning 

 
Junior Assembly Value Awards Date: 23rd September 2022 

Area Year Student Teacher 

LA 1 YR1 Doing My Best – Zachary  
Respect – Xavier  

Mrs Chave 

LA 2 Yr1 Doing My Best – No Award 
Respect – Ezekiel  
Respect – Robbie  

Mrs Anderson 

LA 3 Yr1 Doing My Best – Pia  
Respect – Manav  

Mrs Hill/ Mrs Grace 

LA 4 Yr1 Doing My Best – Elizabeth  
Respect – Royce  

Mrs Long 

LA 10 Yr2 Doing My Best – Alleayah  
Respect – Sara  

Mrs Goodlet 

LA 11 Yr2 Doing My Best – Lincoln  
Respect –Noah  

Mrs Macdonald 

LA 12 Yr2 Doing My Best – Lara  
Respect – Aswaita  

Miss Capewell 

LA 13 Yr2 Doing My Best – Easton  
Respect – Hussain 

Miss Christie 

LA 5 Yr3 Doing My Best – Devon  
Respect – Arielle Dos Santos 

Mrs Cochrane / Mrs Pestell 

LA 7 Yr3 Doing My Best – Jiaqi  
Respect – Judeena  

Mrs Ziegelaar 

LA 8 Yr3 Doing My Best – Luke  
Respect – Indiana  

Miss Bendeich 

LA 9 Yr3 Doing My Best – Vaanya  
Respect – Caleb  

Mrs Faulkner 

LA 14 Yr3 Doing My Best – William 
Respect – Advik  

Mrs Snell / Mrs Tantiprasut 
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Library Refurbishment update 
 

The newly refurbished Library opened Monday. The love of reading, social interactions, and lunchtime 
games was priceless. The seating, A frame library cubby was a huge hit with the students and the 

positive feedback from the students was a highlight to the day. 
A HUGE THANKYOU to the P&C for all your amazing support and the whole school community! The best 

thing is the year 6 students will be able to enjoy the new library before moving to high school. 
Stay tuned for the Grand Opening..... 
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P&C News 
 

 
 

Save the Date – Our 2022 P&C School Disco is coming in Term 4! 
 

Friday 25 November is the date to mark in your calendars for our 2022 P&C Disco. 
We’ll share all the details on session times and ticket sales as we get closer. 

We can’t wait for another fantastic night! 

 

 
 

‘Battle of the Decades’ BPPS Quiz Night – it’s a wrap! 
A big thanks to all our amazing sponsors and to the many local businesses that donated prizes and 
auction items.  
Huge thanks to Terry Healy for being our entertaining MC and for his sponsorship as well.  
Thanks to our hardworking P&C Fundraising committee for making their work from start to finish and of 
course a big thanks to all our wonderful parents, BPPS staff and community members who came along 
to support this event.  
It was a fun filled night enjoyed by all. Congratulations to all our quiz champions and silent auction 
winners on the night - we hope you enjoy your prizes! 
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Day for Daniel – Friday 28th October 
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2023 – School Planning 
 
 

Planning has already commenced for 2023 and it is very important that we have accurate 

enrolments numbers.   

If your child is currently in Kindy to Year 5 and you are aware that your child will not be 

returning to Bletchley Park in 2023, can you please inform the Admin Office as soon as 

possible.  

 

Thank you 

 

Email: bletchleypark.ps@education.wa.edu.au  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:bletchleypark.ps@education.wa.edu.au

